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Alfix is active during 
the current outbreak of 
coronavirus
At Alfix, we naturally comply with the strategy 
and recommendations from the Danish 
Government and the Danish Health Authority.

A great part of our employees is working from home, 
and internal at the company we have facilitated 
a number of important measures and responsible 
precautions in order to guard safety and health of the 
entire staff.

The factory in Kolding is currently up and running to its 
full capacity, and our warehouse operatives, production 
staff and lab employees work dedicatedly and 
persistently in order to keep up with demands. This also 
applies to production management. We still produce 
and supply Alfix products from Kolding, and we are very 
busy doing so – luckily.

We look forward to receiving and handling customer 
enquiries by phone, mail or otherwise. We are ready to 
serve you from our Administration, Service Technical 
Department and Sales Team. Any other external Alfix 
employee is also available for contact.

In joint co-operation, Team Alfix will seek to offer our 
customers and business partner the best possible 
service and support this spring. We continuously aim to 
establish and uphold ASSURANCE for our Danish and 
sustainable product systems.

Let us protect each other – by keeping social distance. 
But we should also continue to assist and help each 
other and the building trade through this Corona 
pandemic – in a constructive, safe and responsible 
manner.

Best regards 

Anders Bertelsen Toft – director (CCO)


